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I value mail-in ballots. I like being able to take my time and do research from the 

comfort of my home. So far I am able-bodied but if i weren’t I would appreciate voting 

without having to go out. I have seen no credible evidence that there is increased 

fraud with this method. I feel pride in Oregon in leading the country in this very 

democratic practice. Please don’t go back to the old way.  


